
Register your child 
for kindergarten
Submit an expression of interest for kindergarten for 
your child from birth and receive important updates 
including a reminder when registrations open. 

Registrations open 1 May to 30 June each year for 
attendance the following year. 

For more information, contact us on 9278 4444 or email 
kindergarten@boroondara.vic.gov.au.

To find out more and apply online visit:

www.boroondara.vic.gov.au/kindergarten
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